

## OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

LONG BRANCH PUBLIC SCHOOLS 540 Broadway, Long Branch, New Jersey 07740

"Together We Can, Juntos Nós Podemos, Juntos Podemos"

FRANCISCO E. RODRIGUEZ

Superintendent of Schools 732-571-2868 x 40010 Fax: 732-229-0797

May 26, 2021

Dear LBPS Sustainable Jersey Schools Team,

I want to take the time to congratulate you on the wonderfully executed Virtual Green Fair yesterday. Thank you for empowering our students, families and staff members by educating them on sustainable practices. I am thankful for your ongoing commitment sustainability in our schools, and most of all, your commitment to the children of Long Branch.

#LBTogetherWeCan #JuntosPodemosLB

Sincerely,

Francisco E. Rodriguez

Superintendent of Schools